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October 1, 2024 

 
 

NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS 

 

 

Subject: Project Postponement for Contract DM00427. 

 

County: Madison 

 

Project Description: Replace Bridge Number 152 Over Spillcorn Creek on SR-1318 (Big Laurel Rd) in 

Madison County 

 

Due to extreme conditions brought on by Tropical Storm Helene, the North Carolina Department of 

Transportation is postponing the replacement of bridge number 152 over Spillcorn Creek on SR-1318 

(Big Laurel Rd) in Madison County. This project will be reassessed and readvertised at a later date. The 

Department apologizes for any inconvenience this may have caused.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

  

Chad Loftis 

Division Contracts Engineer 

 

 

cc: Tim Anderson, P.E., Division Engineer 

 Chris Deyton, P.E., Deputy Division Engineer 

 Scott Killough, Division Maintenance Engineer 

 Anna Henderson, P.E., Assistant Division Maintenance Engineer 

 Tyler Shelton, P.E., Madison County Maintenance Engineer 

 Nathan Moneyham, P.E., Division Construction Engineer 

 Jody Lawrence, Assistant Division Construction Engineer 

 Colby Justice, Resident Engineer 

 Chris Medlin, P.E., District 2 Engineer 

 Gabe Johnson, P.E., Division Project Manager 

 Eddie Douglas, Division Bridge Program Manager 

 Justin Rice, Division Bridge Maintenance Engineer 

 Steve Cannon, P.E., Division Project Development Engineer 

 Brendan Merithew, P.E., Division Project Team Lead 
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